
Summer 2 Week 4 – 27th June 2025 

What have we been learning? 
 
 

 We have been learning all about the Diplodocus dinosaur this week. We then wrote some facts about 
this huge dinosaur by ourselves. Our teachers were very proud of us for our super writing! 

 
 In Maths this week we have been looking again at adding by counting on. We have solved simple                    

addition calculations by showing our answers on number fans (using with numbers up to 10). 
 
 In our Understanding the World sessions we have been sorting different dinosaurs depending on what 

they ate. We now know the fancy words “carnivore” and “herbivore” and we can explain what they            
both mean too! 

 
 We have been continuing to learn lots of dinosaur facts by listening to the raps from “Andy’s Prehistoric  
        Adventures” from CBeebies & joining in with the actions. The link is on DB Primary if you fancy rapping  
        along at home too! 
 

         
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

Homework 
Literacy 
        - Sounds & tricky words - Please keep revising all of the sounds & tricky words.  
 
        - Reading books - Please write us a comment to let us know how your child gets on at home.    
 
        - Draw a picture of a Diplodocus & write your own labels for the different parts of this dinosaur by                  
          yourself.  
    
Maths  
        - Play the Dinosaur adding game “Colour and Roll” in your Yellow Book.      
 
        - Have a look at Episode 18 & the activities relating to number 18 on the “Ten Town” website.                   
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